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Due to limited local resouceses, Gore Schools does not allow fundraising or sales from non Gore 
Schools related entities during school hours or at school sponsored events. 
 
Entities may petition the board of education for permission to sale or raise funds for individual or 
group or non profit organizations such as charities, community individuals in need, or organizations  
that Gore School students are members of such as 4-H, Scouts, church youth groups ect. 
 
Board approval must be made before any sales are made. 


